ISLAND RD SAPPHIRE FOOTBRIDGE RENEWAL

Proposed construction begins October 2024

INFORMATION

The existing timber bridge will be replaced with a Fibre-reinforced Polymer (FRP) Bridge.
The new bridge will be placed over the existing bridge footprint and alignment.

. The bridge will be closed during construction.

. Closure dates will be posted prior to commencement.
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